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November 1, 2019 
 
 
Dear Maryknollers, 
 
On behalf of the Maryknoll Convent School Educational Trust, I 
would like to express my warmest gratitude to you all for your ardent 
support.  Apart from supporting the hardware, enhancing the quality 
of education at MCS is equally important. Currently, the Trust is 
funding the hiring English, Putonghua, Mathematics and Physics 
teachers, as well as a Teacher Librarian, STEM and Sports Assistants. 
The Trust also provides for our teachers’ professional development 
and School-based Educational Psychology and Clinical Psychology 
Support Services, amongst other items. To cover these monthly 
recurrent expenses, there is an imminent need to set up a special fund 
to cover the $1.5M to $2.5M spent each year. 
 
“The Autopay Scheme” has been formed with this in mind. Simply fill 
in the amount you wish to contribute on a monthly basis, sign the 
enclosed direct debit authorization form and return it to the MCS 
Secondary Section office (Attn: Ms. Patricia Ling) by mail.  Your 
donation will be used to cover all recurrent expenses of the 
aforementioned projects. Receipts will be mailed to you at the end of 
each fiscal year for tax deduction. 
 
We have been blessed to receive so much from Maryknoll, and it is 
time to repay our beloved Alma Mater. I sincerely hope you would 
extend your support to “The Autopay Scheme” 
 
Yours truly, 

 

Emily Ngan 
Chairperson 
 




